
2016-2017  
SEPAC  

MEETINGS 
ALL WELCOME! 

 
Lamar CISD Administration  

Building—Board Room 
3911 Avenue I 

Rosenberg, TX 77471 

 
6:00 pm—7:30 pm  

 03-Oct-2016 
Guest Speaker:  

Ms. Tiffany Mathis  
(LCISD Special Ed Director) 

 
 05-Dec-2016 
 27-Feb-2017 
 01-May-2017 

 
FREE BABYSITTING PROVIDED 

Positive / Negative 
Feedback?  

Reach out to your 
SEPAC  

Parent Representative! 
 

ELEMENTARY REPRESENTATIVE  
PPCD, K - 5th 

 

Lyndi Gonzales 
lyndi_g@yahoo.com 

 
 

SECONDARY REPRESENTATIVE 
6th - 12th, Adult Transition 

 

Kim Hahn 
usfourhahns@yahoo.com 

 
All comments, questions, suggestions 

will be kept anonymous.  

 

If you wish to receive any SEPAC related e-mails or text 
messages,  please send your e-mail and/or cell phone # 

to Monica Lloyd at mlloyd3@sbcglobal.net  

LCISD SEPAC  
http://bit.ly/2bgtU1I 

What is SEPAC? 
A committee comprised of Lamar CISD employees, parents and community members working in a 
collaborative effort to ensure opportunities for a successful education experience for all students,  

especially those with disabilities.  


